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From: KSLPlanning <KSLPLANNING@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 January 2021 09:51

To: Planning Comments

Subject: Environment Agency response to 21/00050/MMA
Attachments: KT2019-126352-01.pdf

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Thank you for consulting us on the above planning application.
We have no further comments to make on the amendment to allow for phasing of the proposal. However, we repeat

our previous response (attached) to ensure the original condition requested by us remains attached to the
development proposal.

Kind regards,

Karolina Allu
Planning Specialist, Kent, South London and East Sussex Area

Environment Agency | Orchard House, Endeavour Park, London Road, Addington, Kent ME19 5SH

020 8474 6841
kslplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk
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you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply
to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email
messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by
someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.



